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Aaron Panko

From: Michelle Kennemer <luna.moonchik@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 8:43 AM

To: Aaron Panko; Kimberli Fitzgerald; geoffreyjames@comcast.net

Subject: MEYER FARM 30 ACRES/SUB21-09MOD1PLA23-08

                 

 

THIS EMAIL REPRESENTS A GROUP OF 4 PEOPLE WHO STRONGLY ARE IN OPPOSITION OF THE PLAN 

MODIFICATION/PROPERTY LINE ADJUSTMENT/SUB21-09MOD1PLA23-08. 

MY EMAIL IS HELPING THOSE WHO DO NOT HAVE INTERNET ACCESS AND OR A COMPUTER. 

 

THE KEHOE ENTITY HAS NOT BEEN IN COMPLIANCE WITH THEIR TERMS OF THEIR CONTRACT. KEHOE HAS BEEN 

VIOLATING THEIR CONTRACT AND THEIR ACTIONS ARE QUESTIONABLE IN MANY WAYS. THIS PROPERTY DOES NOT 

BELONG TO KEHOE…  

DEFINE THE WORD DESTRUCTION AND YOU HAVE SOMETHING THAT NO LONGER EXISTS AND CANNOT BE 

REPAIRED.  NOT ACCEPTABLE!   

THE ACTIONS OF THIS PROPOSED EASEMENT, DEVELOPMENT, AND STAGES OF, AFFECTS TOO MANY OF US.  WE ARE 

DEVOTED TO HELPING THE MEYER FARM, SEEING THIS THROUGH AND WE ARE EXPECTING AND REQUIRING THAT AFTER 

THE LEGAL DISPUTE IS OVER, AND THE TRUST CASE INVOLVING THIS LAND IS FINALIZED, THAT 

THE  ARCHAEOLOGICAL/HISTORICAL SOCIETY WILL DO THEIR JOB AND DO WHATS RIGHT TO HONOR ALL THE 

TESTIMONIES OF THE PEOPLE WHO ARE STANDING UP TO CONTINUE THE PRESERVATION OF THIS AREA.  THE KEHOE 

PLAN  OF SELFISH DESTRUCTION OF THE 300 YEAR OLD WHITE OAK TREES MUST BE HALTED!  THE KEHOE PLAN  IS 

GREED. 

NOT TO MENTION TRAFFIC IMPACT, WILDLIFE DISPLACEMENT, AND WATER ISSUES, etc. 

 

THANK YOU, 

 

MICHELLE KENNEMER 

MARSHA HOPP  4245 MANDY AVE. 

DAVID JONES  4240 MANDY AVE. 

SHAWN KIRK  4250 MANDY AVE. 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


